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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

Star of the Week -   22nd March 2019 
 

Reception  -   Curtis 
Year 1 -   Anya 
Year 2 -   Ashton 
Year 3 -   Maisie 
Year 4 -   Frances 
Year 5 -   Hudson 
Year 6 -   Riley 
 

Star of the Week -   29th March 2019 
 

Reception  -   Summer 
Year 1 -   Archie 
Year 2 -   Roxanne 
Year 3 -   Connor 
Year 4 -   Whole class 
Year 6 -   Jon-Luke 
 

Diary Dates:  
 
Wed 3rd April - Revd. David’s After School 
    Club 3 - 4pm 
Fri 5th April  - Eucharist in Church 9.30am 
 

School closes Friday 5th April 
School re-opens Tuesday 23rd April  

 
Wed 24th April -    Yr 5 Greenfield Experience  
             Day 
Fri 26th March - Yr 5 Hardwick Park Visit 
 
Fri 3rd May  - Reception  visit Hardwick  
                Park 
Tues 21st May - Yr 5 & Yr 6 Athletics 
 
Thur 23rd  May - Girls Football Cup 
 

School closes Friday 24th May 
School re-opens Tuesday 4th June  

School News: 
Yr 5 Curiosity Conference 
Yr 5 have been working with        
MakeBelieve Arts, a theatre and    
education charity, to prepare a       
performance in school in front of 
their parents, teachers and the rest of the school.  
What if dinosaurs were still the dominant species?  
Only 1 of the questions our children asked, showing 
their imagination and entertaining the school with 
their own ideas, thoughts and unanswerable       
questions.  Our children produced inspiring and     
humorous curiosities, we are very proud of them! 
 
Adam Bushnell visit 
This week,  we have welcomed the renowned author 
Adam Bushnell to our school.  He has been working 
with all children across all classes from Nursery up to 
Year 6.  Adam has used his special artefacts, visual 
aids and techniques to inspire our children to be 
amazing writers.  Staff and children have all enjoyed 
our work with Adam and we hope he can visit us 
again sometime next year. 

Million Words 
 
Well done to Eva, A-Jay Bell 
and Ethan last week who were 
awarded with book vouchers for 
their amazing achievement on 
reaching ‘1 Million Words’ in our 
Accelerated Reader Scheme. 

Charity Easter Raffle 
 
This year, we are holding a   
Charity Easter raffle where all   
proceeds will go to the charity 
Bliss, supporting families with babies who are born 
premature or sick in the UK, offering the best 
chance of survival and quality of life.   
 
Raffle tickets are on sale until 4th April with the 
raffle drawn on the afternoon of Friday 5th April. 

Headteachers News: 
 
Please could I ask that parents who bring their cars please be respectful of our neighbours when parking     
outside the school.  Parking further from school would ensue the safety of our children as they leave. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
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